
Dear Families, 

 

New York State is requiring that school district activities during the COVID-19 closure, such as continuity 

of learning, food service, and emergency childcare operations, are to continue during spring recess (April 

10 & 13-17). 

 

We are committed to supporting all of the members of our school community during this crisis.  In 

compliance with Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.1 and 202.2, we will continue provide remote 

educational support to our students during this time frame.  We hope that all of our families stay 

healthy and safe during this time of crisis. 


